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To House Committee on Labor And Workforce Standards 

Fr Rich Rohde Ashland OR 97520 

Dear Chair and members of the Housie Labor and Workforce Standard Committee, 

As a forty year resident in southern Oregon I have been involved with supporting our 

local farmworkers since 1987.   

While there has been some slow progress the essential lack of protections for 

workers is still an issue for our state. 

I strongly urge support for  HB 2548 that can set some much needed standard that 

can be be enforced for real progress. 

I have been involved with Unete, Unite Oregon, and Oregon Action to see directly the 

conditions that still are in need 

of improving. 

Thank you for your consideration and please vote yes for HB 2548 


